Medway Redevelopment Authority Thursday, June 27, 2019 at 8:00 am Sanford Hall Medway Town Hall 155 Village Street Medway, MA

Members	Andy Rodenhiser	Rori Stumpf	Mike Griffin	Doug Downing	Paul Yorkis
Attendance	X		X	X	X
	(arrived at 8:14				
	a.m.)				

ALSO PRESENT:

Barbara J. Saint Andre, Director Community & Economic Development Stefany Ohannesian, Administrative Assistant

The meeting was called to order at 8:10 a.m. by Vice-Chairman, Mike Griffin.

Approval of Vouchers:

The MRA is in receipt of two vouchers for approval.

#11 KP Law \$ 1,720.00 #12 Ted Brovitz \$450.00

Ms. Saint Andre explains the two vouchers and what services they are for.

On a motion made by Paul Yorkis and seconded by Doug Downing, the MRA voted 3-0 to approve the voucher for KP Law in the amount of \$1,720.00.

On a motion made by Mike Griffin and seconded by Doug Downing, the MRA voted 3-0 to approve the voucher payment for Ted Brovitz the amount of \$450.00.

Mr. Yorkis commented on what a great job Mr. Brovitz did on the Oak Grove Community Forum and along with sending payment he suggested to also send a letter thanking him for his exceptional services. Mr. Downing agreed with this recommendation.

There was a discussion among the members around the next meeting date.

ADJOURN:

On a motion made by Andy Rodenhiser, and seconded by Doug Downing, the Board voted 4-0 to adjourn the meeting at 8:17 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Stefany Ohannesian

Administrative Assistant, Community and Economic Development